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I am urging opposition to HB 3062. It adds to the regulatory burden that already 

inhibits economic development and business attraction in Oregon. It contains 

confusing and undefined processes that will create costly delays and legal 

uncertainty that threaten economic progress. 

 

It places broad restrictions on development near vaguely defined "sensitive areas," 

potentially impacting large swaths of industrial land. 

 

Please oppose HB3062.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


